Patient Participation Group  - Arnold Medical Centre
Minutes of meeting Wednesday 11th September 2013


The Chairperson and secretary sent apologies along with six other group members.
· The group discussed the Patient Survey for 2013/14. It was decided to keep the same format and most of the same questions as last year as they seem relevant to the patient population.

· Coffee mornings – two of the members started a coffee morning in a local hall but unfortunately this has not been well patronised so they have stopped the meetings for the time being.


· Telephones – the telephone system was questioned and the group were told that the Practice are looking to replace the existing system when the contract finishes. This should be in April 2014.

· Lighting in the waiting area. The group had asked that the waiting area lighting be replaced with brighter lights but the Practice are unable to change at present. The Practice Manager said the Practice would bear this in mind for the future.
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· On-line appointments. The Practice Manager informed the group that on-line appointments are now available. Patients will need to register with reception for a password so they can use the system.

Date for next meeting will be discussed with the Chairperson.
